
Incident Command Update – Oct. 25, 2021

TODAY’S CENSUS: CMMC: 115; Bridgton Hospital: 17; Rumford Hospital; 15


EMERGENCY DEPARTMENT HOLDS: CMMC 11; Bridgton Hospital: 3 ; Rumford Hospital: 2


CMMC TRANSFER WAITLIST: 6


SERVICES CURRENTLY IMPACTED: Inpatient Pediatrics


TODAY'S UPDATE


All team members are being asked to sign up for the Patient Portal on the cmhc.org website if you haven’t

done so already.  Here is the link.  If a team member fails the daily screening, she/he may be instructed by

Occupational Health or Infection Prevention to get swabbed for COVID. These test results will be made

available via the Patient Portal, providing quick access for team members. It takes several business days to

complete the enrollment process, so signing up now will help you get your test results more quickly.


A reminder that symptomatic team members can get tested for COVID 7 days per week, from 6 a.m.-8a.m.

at CMMC in the emergency department decontamination room. Bridgton symptomatic team members are

tested at North Bridgton family practice walk in clinic during hours of operation. If they are not open, they are

tested at the ED. At Rumford Hospital, testing is done in the TESS unit behind the hospital, Mon. – Fri. 7:30

a.m.– 5p.m. and Saturday 8 a.m.-noon. During off hours, testing is also conducted in the ED.


Incident Command is continuing to review contingency planning for service consolidations and closures,

team member reassignments and reallocations, use of external resources, and other actions that can be

deployed to ensure we honor our commitment to our communities.  Feel free to share your ideas or

questions through incidentcommand@cmhc.org.
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